
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diaries… 
Tuesday 14th November – Children in Need 
Wear your pyjamas to nursery in exchange for a donation! 

Thursday 23rd November – Parent’s evening 
 Come along for a chat with your child’s key person. 

5th December – Zoolab visit (Preschool and Toddlers) 
An interactive learning experience, with the change to meet an array of exotic creepy crawlies! 
9th December – Preschool Christmas craft morning 
Preschool Children please pop into nursery to take part in some festive crafts! 

15th December – Christmas jumper day 
 Raising money for ‘Save the Children’ 

W/C 18th December – Children’s Christmas parties 
more information will be given nearer the time. 

Please be reminded that the nursery will be closed for Christmas 

from Saturday 23rd December and will reopen on 2nd January. 

 

Dear Parents, 
A big ‘thank you’ for completing the parent questionnares. We have used your feedback to aid our action 
plan, and you will be seeing your suggestions being implemented throughout the nursery in the coming 
weeks. 
 
We have had lots of positive feedback regarding our menu and the delicious meals that Uncle Andy 
prepares. Copies of the menu and our recipie book can be found on the parent’s notice board, as well as 
being uploaded onto our Facebbok page every week.   
Don’t forget to ‘like’ our page to see weekly activity updates! 
 
We hope that you are all looking forward to the Christmas break – don’t forget that you can share your 
child’s festive celebrations with us on Tapestry. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  

“Quality childcare needn’t cost the earth” 

138 Beaconsfield Villas BN1 6HE 

enquiries@growingupgreen.co.uk 

 

 

November - December 2017 
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This year we will be collecting non-

perishable items for the foodbank, as well 

as donations to help the homeless 

through the winter months.  

You will find a large box and a list of 

suggested donations in the nursery 

entrance hall. 

The Preschool children will be delivering 

the good to Streets Café in the run up to 

Christmas. 

Many thanks in advance for your support. 

 

 

We hope your children enjoyed our Halloween activities! 
It was lovely to see so many Spooktacular  
We hope your children enjoyed out Halloween 

activities. It was great seeing so many Spooktacular 

costumes! 

 

We hope your children enjoyed our Halloween 
activities. 

It was great seeing so many spooktacular 
costumes! 
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